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From: Athanasios T. Seliotis

  

To: register@zonezero.com meyer pedro ( register),

  

  

I have just had a brief view of your web site. I read the article on The renaissance of
Photography. I have to say I am very impressed with the quality of work I read. This article is
more than the typical drivel I read about digital photography. I found the article so thought
provoking I am going to recommend it be read by all my students in the Science and Society
course I teach.

  

Sincerely,

  

Athanasios T. Seliotis
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